
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,                       February 2024 

 

On return from Christmas, the school day has been extended for Year 11 students, where Period 6 lessons 
run each Tuesday to Thursday. This provides students with 20% more curriculum time and will ensure students 
are well prepared for their summer exams. Attendance at these sessions is compulsory. 
  
As I have communicated previously, Year 11 Mock Exams start on Monday 26th February and run for two 
weeks. During this Mock Exam window, we will be postponing the Period 6 sessions. This is due to 
students sitting exams that can be two hours long and will run until 3pm. Transitioning from a Mock Exam 
straight into a Period 6 session would be very demanding and may overload our students. What we will be 
offering is teacher availability on the scheduled days where students may want to ask their teachers questions 
about the Mock Exams or questions on specific topics. 
 
The same teachers and subjects scheduled for Period 6 will be available on the specified evenings each 
Tuesday to Thursday. Period 6 will return to normal from Tuesday 12th March. 
 

 

Many thanks as always for all your support as we could not do this without you.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mr J Koltan 
Associate Deputy Headteacher 
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Fr1 H1 Geog1

Fr2 H2 Geog2

Sp1 H3 Geog3

Sp2 C1 Hist 1

Art C2 Hist 2

Hosp C3 Hist 3
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